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Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Xenophon asked:  
 
Given the research showing potential health risks, does FSANZ acknowledge that consumers 
have a right to know whether the products they are using include ingredients or components 
derived through nanotechnology? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
FSANZ is aware of consumer demands for mandatory labelling of foods produced using new 
technologies, including nanotechnology, which were raised most recently during the 
independent Review of Food Labelling Law and Policy (the Blewett Review), commissioned 
by the Australia and New Zealand Food Regulation Ministerial Council (Ministerial 
Council).   
 
The Ministerial Council is currently developing a whole-of-government response to the 
recommendations of the Review Report (Labelling Logic), including recommendations 
concerned with labelling of foods or ingredients derived from new technologies. FSANZ 
awaits this response. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


